From: Johnson, Andrew (NIH/NHLBI) [E] <johnsonad2@nhlbi.nih.gov> 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 6:38 AM
To: Hu, Yao <yhu23@fredhutch.org>; Alex Reiner <apreiner@uw.edu>; Cathy C. Laurie <cclaurie@uw.edu>
Subject: Re: Manuscript for review: TOPMed red blood cell traits paper
 
Yao et al
 
I am making my comments now. Is there a version available now with the Supplements completed?
 
I know it was mentioned on the H&H that we should go to P&Ps with this but NHLBI Intramural will want a clean / complete version.
 
The good news is that Framingham no longer requires a P&P review.
 
Best,
Andrew

